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                                                                                                                           September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We warmly invite you to our Macmillan Coffee event on Friday 30th September. 
  
“The first ever Coffee Morning happened back in 1990. It was a small affair with a simple 
idea: guests would gather over coffee and donate the cost of their cuppa to Macmillan in 
the process. It was so effective, we did it again the next year – only this time nationally. 
Since then, Macmillan Coffee Morning has raised over £290 million for Macmillan.” 
 
St. Joseph’s is supporting this wonderful charity by holding its own coffee morning event on 
Friday 30th September. We warmly welcome any donations that you can provide which will 
be sold at a reasonable cost. Perhaps you would like to make a cake with your child? 
 
We invite you to join us for a coffee and cake at the start of the school day in the school 
hall. Cake donations will be sold throughout the day and afterschool on the school field for 
children to purchase.  
 
All proceeds will be sent to the Macmillan Cancer Trust in support of their life changing 
work. The event is an opportunity for us all to come together as a school community and 
share time over a coffee and cake knowing that we are supporting the incredible work of 
Macmillan. 
 
If you can make, or provide a cake for the event, please can you send them in to school with 
your child on Thursday 29th September or bring them to school on the same day of the 
event. If you are sending in a cake in a tin, please can you make sure that it is labelled with 
your child’s name and class.  
 
Please also remember that we are a nut free school when baking or choosing cakes to 
donate.  
 
You can also show your support by donating through our school’s Just Giving page.  
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/st-joseph-s-catholic-voluntary-academy-derby 
 
 
We look forward to receiving your donations and to welcoming you soon.  
Thank you for your continued support and encouragement, 
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God Bless,  
 
 
 
 

 


